
From: Loewen, James
Sent: 5/3/2013 12:55:05 PM
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Notice to R.12-11-005 of CSI2012 Annual Data Annex Report availability

Hello.

This is to notify you that the CSI Program Administrators have submitted their Annual Data 
Annex progress report for 2012. The report, along with the back-up data files, can be viewed
at

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energv/Solar/legreports.htm

This report complements and provides background for information which is updated more 
frequently and available online at

http://www.califomiasolarstatistics.ca.gov/reports/data_annex/

Among other things, the Data Annex report provides graphs that track, since the beginning of 
the program, how quickly applicants travers the various milestones, and how efficiently the 
PAs and the utility interconnection departments are processing them. It also has information 
about NEM participation in the three main electric utility areas, and how that is growing over 
time.

Regards,

James Loewen

Energy Division CPUC

LA Office

213-620-6341

SB GT&S 0174654

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energv/Solar/legreports.htm
http://www.califomiasolarstatistics.ca.gov/reports/data_annex/


loe@cpuc.ca.gov

Power, Lord Acton said, corrupts. Not always. What power always does is reveal.

R. Caro

SB GT&S 0174655
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